
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Wallingford                  Topic: My First Car          Term:  Autumn 2  2022             

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

We started the term and our new topic 

with a trip to Beaulieu National Motor 

Museum.  We had a lovely day looking 

around the different cars there and had 

a trip on the monorail.  Everyone enjoyed 

the day so much!  We have used what 

we saw to help us to design our own cars.  

We have enjoyed making our own cars, 

including using a hacksaw to cut the 

axles ourselves.   

In our English groups, some of us have 

been looking at the history of transport. 

We have labelled the parts of a car and 

found out about different cars such as 

early cars and special cars. We have 

been looking at writing sentences with full 

stops, capital letters, question and 

exclamation marks.  In maths we have 

been focusing on reading calendars, 

days, months and seasons.  We have also 

been practising telling the time. 

In cooking, we have made a range of 

sweet and savoury foods including 

toasties and baked apples.  We have 

been practicing using kitchen equipment 

safely, particularly using knives and an 

apple corer.  We are now busy making 

some Christmas surprises to bring home at 

the end of term – ssshhh!  😉 

Alongside our cooking, we have been 

looking at personal hygiene in our life 

lessons.  We learnt the importance of 

washing hands properly to keep ourselves 

and everyone healthy.  We have also 

looked at why we need to shower, use 

deodorant and clean our teeth daily.    

In drama with Anna, we have been lucky 

enough to have been taking part in a 

joint project with Interakt at the Rugby 

Club, acting out the story of Rama and 

Sita.  Their play was even filmed and they 

had a grand premier of the film with 

popcorn and cakes – well done 

Wallingford!  

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Have a lovely Christmas! 
Karen, Sandra, Ray and Jessie  

 

Dates & Points to remember:   
End of term - Friday 16th December 2022 

School starts back – Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Trip to Pizza Express – Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 


